
 

 

 
 
     

       
March 31, 2025 

 
                    Via Email 
 
To: UAW Region 1 Local Union Presidents, Retiree Chairpersons  
 and Bocce Ball Team Captains 
 
Greetings:   
 
We have come to that anticipated time of the year again; the UAW Region 1 Bocce Ball League is 
about to get underway.   
 
We are going into our 48th year, and we are looking forward to an even bigger and better crowd 
than in past years. We have had great success from our membership, and we expect UAW Region 
1’s 48th Annual Bocce Ball League to be exceed previous years.   
 
Our first meeting will beat UAW Region 1 on Wednesday, April 23, 2025, at 4 p.m. The entry fee 
will be $35 which was the same as last year. Please have a representative for your team bring the 
names of those who wish to participate for the upcoming season.   
 
For further information regarding the league, please contact Ronke Ciers of my staff at (586) 427-
9200. 
 
A flyer is attached. We request that the local unions post this for their members.  We look forward 
to seeing you. 
 
      In solidarity, 

      

       
      LaShawn English, Director 
      UAW Region 1 
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